April 2, 1946

Mr, William S, Eisenlohr, Jr.
Hydraulic Engineer.

Ue S. Geological Survey
Washington, D«C.

Dear Mr. Eisenlohr:

RE: SKAGIT REPORT

I have reviewed my notes as to the needed field
work and conclude that one week or slightly less should be
enough for that alone.

In case it is not desired to put flood crest graphs
in the report, the field work might be done in two or three
days. . '

- Of course, as I said, when you were here, it would
be possible to complete the report without any field work on
my parte However, I would not recommend such procedure.

The most important field work is checking the "N"
for the slope sections used at The Dalles. This checking of
the "N" can be done by Mr, Veach's office alone.

Very truly yours,

Dictated but

not signed by
James E. Stewart,
Hydraulic Engineer
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